
To: Chris Murphy <chrism@cityofws.org>
Cc: Aaron King <aaronk@cityofws.org>; Angela Carmon <angelac@cityofws.org>; Jerry Kontos
<jerrynk@cityofws.org>; Desmond Corley <desmondc@cityofws.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Withdrawal Request - Burger King Corp #1283 Site - Rezoning Case #3344

Chris, pursuant to my communication last week I have reviewed with involved parties.  This 
communication may serve as Carrols written request for withdrawal of Rezoning Case #3344 
pending with City Counsel.  If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.   Thank 
you in advance.

Very truly yours,
Carrols LLC

Tom

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use
by the recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that
any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly
prohibited and may be unlawful.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by
Mimecast Ltd, an innovator in Software as a Service (SaaS) for business. Providing a safer and more
useful place for your human generated data. Specializing in; Security, archiving and compliance. To find out
more Click Here.

From: Brogan, Tom [mailto:tbrogan@carrols.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 5, 2020 9:39 AM
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